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 Made it through another winter and spring is right around the corner. Thing have been 
good here in Rochester.  I think I have finally sort of figured out the Group Record thing.  
 
 I am trying something different this time I have sent the districts their print outs via e-
mail and am requesting that they only return the groups that have changes via e-mail so that I 
have an electronic record rather than a small slip of paper which I can promptly misplace. Will let 
you know how it works. 
  
 I have just one other thing to report.  We have a total of 323 AFG groups of which 24 are 
AAC, 31 are ATG and the remaining 268 are regular  Al-Anon. 
 
 
 
 
K.I.S.S. 
 
George 


